
Dear Captains and Vice-Captains,  

Here is some important informa�on for you as you ease into the season:  

1. TEAM 1 GREEN FEES: Yes! A�er considerable discussion Zone 3 has agreed to a trial run 
of a “user pay” system. This means that the visi�ng team pays green fees at the clubs 
they visit. Clubs won’t need to collect green fees from their own members to fund green 
fees for their visitors. All other aspects of Team play remain the same. This should 
greatly simplify things for your Team 1 captains, your treasurers and your pro shops. 
Please pass the info on to all of them.  If your members have any kind of reduced price 
at your pro shop, please see if you can nego�ate to have the same price for your guests.  
 

2. SIGN UP FOR THE 2 BALL BEST BALL IS OPEN! This is a great event, a lot of fun, and open 
to everyone! Please adver�se and encourage your members to sign up. The flyer is 
atached.  
 

3. YOUR THOUGHTS ON IDEAS DISCUSSED AT THE SPRING MEETING! Please find a 
summary of feedback on the three ques�ons discussed at the tables at the Spring 
Mee�ng. A sincere thank you for all your contribu�ons. All feedback welcome! 
 

Have a great season, and hope to see you on the course!  

Jessie Horner  

Chair, BC Golf Zone 4 Women’s Commitee 
778-231-2518 

 
 

https://bcgazone4.org/women/teams.html
https://bcgazone4.org/women/docs/tournaments/2025-partner-best%20ball-information.pdf
https://bcgazone4.org/women/zone-4-news.html

